
Irwin, Steven i '^-ono'91-66-^ 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Lura White 
2476 US Hwy 224 
Greenwich, Ohio 44837 

Puco ContactOPSB 
Monday, August 11, 2014 10:44 AM 
Lura 
Puco ContactOPSB 
RE: case #13-0990-EL-BGN 
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Ms. White, 
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Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Greenwich Windpark proposed in case 
number 13-0990-EL-BGN. Your correspondence will be docketed and made available in the public comments section of 
the online case record. 

At this time, the Board continues to review the record in this case and has yet to schedule the Greenwich Windpark for a 
decision. For additional mapping detail of the proposed facility, you may be interested in reviewing the interactive map 
of the project area developed by the OPSB staff using data provided by Windlab. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any additional comments or questions. 

Sincerely, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.gov 

—Original Message— 
From: Lura fmailto:lwshells2374@>frontier.com1 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2014 10:21 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: case #13-0990-EL-BGN 

I oppose the wind project proposed for Greenwich, Ohio. I am an adjacent land owner. Please do not let this project go 
forward. Thank you for your time! 

Lura White 
2476 US Hwy 224 
Greenwich, Ohio 44837 
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